
HILLSBOROUGH CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
April 24, 2014

Hillsborough Town Office
Non-Public Session - Approved Minutes - Unsealed

Present:  
Commissioners: Brett Cherrington, Chair; Terry Yeaton, Vice Chair; Linda White; Jim Young; Rob 
Drummond.

John P. Segedy, Recording Secretary & Alternate. 

The Commission entered Non-Public session at 8:35 pm.

Brett Cherrington reported that the estimates on closing costs weren't clear, the amount seemed likely 
under the $2,500.00 amount the Commission had previously discussed.

There was discussion of the monitoring well on the property.
John Segedy suggested that in light of concerns raised at Town Meeting regarding purchase of another 
property, that it would be prudent to at least investigate any data or results from that well.

Consensus of the Commission that Brett Cherrington will approach the Rauth-Goulds and continue 
negotiations as previously authorized.

Jim Young moved:  To exit non-public session.
Linda White seconded.  Motion passed 5-0.

The Commission returned to Public session at 8:42 pm.

Respectfully Submitted:

John P. Segedy
Recording Secretary
Approved May 8, 2014
Unsealed September 17, 2015


